
D. Laurence Jones 
Tawe and Tributaries Angling Association 
20 Thomas St 
Pontardaw e 
Swansea 
SA84HD 

8; 1 01'2007 

Annwyl Laurence, 
RE: canoe in^ apreement River Tawe and Turch 

The WCA hard, in the light of recent research, membership wishes and angler 
representations has issued a directive that "access agreements" a .  unsustainable and 
ineffective mecMsms  for managing recreational canoeing. The board have issued a 
mandate not to enter into such arrangements and are undertaking an audit of the 
existing arrangements in place. 

We now recognise that due to the size and scope of paddling activity in Wales that it 
is incongruent for the Welsh Canoeing Association to be providers of access. 

It is clear fro& the cornplaints that we have received from your association that some 
canoeists are in breach of the existing agreement. We also note that this also true from 
the in respect of some angling practitioners. It is frustrating for us that we are unable 
to create meanineful agreements for the benefit of all parties. 

Therefore the Welsh Canoeing Association is writing to terminate its current 
agreement with your association for cmoeing. 

As we recognise that paddling will continue to take place along the rivers of Wales, 
we are prepared to offer resources to help secure funding for my  improvements that 
may be beneficial to allow this to continue (items such as fencing, styles, signage and 
car parking). We also offer our technical expertme in allowing you to consider 
realistic mechanisms for managing water-based activity, in co-operation uiith other 
partners and National Governing Bodies. 




